MOUNTAIN SPARK GAPS

NEW PROVIDENCE AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

Club Nets - Every Sunday - 145.8 MHz - RTTY- 8 PM / FM 9 PM

Sept 1982

Fall Kickoff Meeting- Sept. 13

Floyd Harvey, KA2DDG, will share his memories and momentos of the process of Photographic Sound Recordings. As most of us know Floyd has been working on a paper regarding this subject. His talk should prove very interesting.

N_P_A_R_C__PICNIC

Plans are being made for a picnic to be held on Sept 19 at Elkwood Park, New Providence. At the Sept 13 meeting these plans will be finalized. If you are interested in attending the picnic come to meeting. Topics to be covered will include food, games, and selection of a rain date. If you are interested in the picnic, but cannot attend the meeting, please contact our Activities Chairman, Harry Kundrat, W2YEZ, for details.

Upcoming Schedule for N.P.B.B.E.

Sept. 13 - Business Meeting and Floyd Harvey Talk

Sept. 19 - Picnic

Sept. 27 - Al Perkins, *K2QKU* and Bob Willis, *W2GLS* will reveal some of their Transmitter Hunting secrets.

Oct. 11 - Business meeting Cancelled due to Holiday.

Oct. 17 - Fox Hunt

Oct. 25 - October business meeting.

Fall Hamfest and Computer Show Calendar

Sept 11 - SCARC Hamfest - Sussex County Fair Grounds - Talk-in 147.90/30 and 146.52 Simplex

Sept 11-12 - Microcom<mark>puter Show and Fleamarket -</mark> Holiday Inn(North) Newark Airport

Sept 25 - Elmira Hamfest - Chemung County Fairgrounds, Horseheads, N.Y.

Sept 26 - York Hamfest - York Fairgounds, Route 74, York, PA.

Oct 2-3 - Mt. Airy VHF Radio Club's HAMARAMA Mid-Atlantic States VHF Conference

Warrington, PA(Route 611 4 miles north of PA Turnpike Exit 27)

Oct 3 - Electronics Fair and Giant Flea Market

Yonkers Amateur Radio Club - Yonkers Municipal Parking Garage

Oct 30-31 - ARRL Hudson Divison Convention

Great Gorge, NJ

Now that the summer season is drawing to a close, I hope that we can have a very interesting and active winter of club activities. I trust everyone had a safe and healthy summer and is looking forward to participating in the many activities this fall and winter.

If anyone has something they would like to appear in the **SPARK GAPS**, please call me on the phone or the club frequency (145.8), or drop me a note via the mail. If you have something for sale please include your address and phone number. See you at the Meetings.

Larry, WA2KRZ